








  

   

January 25, 2017 
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Dear Phillips 66 Lubricants Marketer, 
 
This letter is to advise you that Phillips 66 Lubricants will raise finished lubricants prices 
approximately 5% with an effective date of February 27, 2017. Pricing will be evaluated on 
a product by product basis and may differ from this value. This increase is being driven by 
recent increases in raw materials costs that have occurred despite our best efforts to limit 
their impact on our product manufacturing. 
 
We realize this price increase impacts both you and your customers. The advance notice 
provided is intended to allow reasonable time for you to communicate, as needed, to your 
customers. Segment-specific price increases will be provided the week ending February 
24th. New customer-specific prices and list prices incorporating this increase will be 
available for download on Lubestream shortly thereafter. 
 
 
Phillips 66 Lubricants remains committed to providing our customers with high quality 
products at competitive prices. As always, we thank you for your continued business, 
support and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mike Krampf 
Manager, Finished Lubricants 
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